FIREFIGHTERS’ PENSION FUND BOARD
PUBLIC COMMENT POLICY

Pursuant to the Open Meetings Act (5 ILCS 120/2.06) of the iHlinois General Assembly, “Any person shall
be permitted an opportunity to address public officials under the rules established and recorded by the
public body.”

Members of the public may address the Firefighters’ Pension Fund Board (“the Board”). At the
commencement of the Comment portion of the meeting, the Chair will allow members of the public an
opportunity to address the Board. Individuals are asked to state their name at the beginning of their
comment. On April 19, 2018 the Board unanimously approved a three (3) minute per person time limit
for remarks.

Please be aware that the Board is not required to respond to remarks or comments during the course of
the meeting.



